

BULLETIN Friday 13th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week it has been a pleasure to wander into classrooms and witness excellent attitudes to learning and very positive behaviours.

I have particularly enjoyed watching Y5/6 in their dance lesson and am excited for our new Reception children as they begin their phonics journey which will enable them to discover the joy of reading.

We have been busy planning lots of exciting extra curricular activities, so please make sure you check out the dates section of the Bulletin to see what we will be doing this term. The class web pages are also being updated to ensure you can read all about what your child/ren will be learning this term.

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Gardiner



YELLOW RIBBONS

Apples: Busy Bees:

Isaac - Respect Archie - Positivity

Anastasia - Perseverance

Pears: Tigers:

Katie - Perseverance Hugo K - Respect

Charlotte - Positivity Leilani - Positivity

HOUSE POINTS



Willow - 30

Hawthorn - 37

Rowan - 30

Maple - 54

Well done to Maple this week!

Sports Award: Hugo D been picked as a sports advocate and he shows the sporting values every lesson.

Autumn Term Diary Dates (more information to follow) 23.09.24 Back to school charity bake sale (cash only, cake donations welcome on 14.10.24 Year 6 SATs information meeting for parents (3.00pm) Please note that the PowerPoint can be shared with parents who are unable to attend the meeting in person 16.10.24 Apples school trip to Born of the Forest with Mars Class from All Saints 18.10.24 Harvest Festival (9.15am in the school hall) 22.10.24 & 23.10.24 Meet the Teacher appointments (sign up sheets will go out on the playground nearer the time) 25.10.24 Break up for half term (3.30pm) 11.11.24 FONR and Tigers Market Place Event 17.11.24 World Prematurity Day—£1 donations to wear purple in support of The Smallest Things Charity 19.11.24 Tigers school trip to St Aidan's (performance of Annie the Musical) 02.12.24 Individual pupil photographs (all pupils to attend in full school uniform, please) 04.12.24 Whole school trip to the Harrogate Theatre's Pantomime 09.12.24 KS2 Carols Around the Tree Concert (9.15am in the school hall) 11.12.24 Apples and Pears Nativity (2.00pm and 5.00pm at St John's Church, North Rigton)

Tutoring

Due to regulations from the government regarding safeguarding of pupils, we will not be able to authorise any pupils attending tutoring sessions during school hours, which includes pupils leaving school early at the end of day or coming into school late. It is important that all our pupils are receiving the full allocation of teaching time provided in school.

Back to School Bake Sale

Some of our Year 2 pupils have been planning a bake sale to celebrate the start of the new academic year. Our new Year 6 Charity Advocates will be supporting them with this initiative. All money raised will go to our charity focus this term which is The Smallest Things Charity.



If you have any cakes to donate, please bring them to school on the morning of **Monday 23rd September**. The sale will be held at lunchtime.

We are proud to be a Prem Aware School and Mrs Gardiner has undergone training on how to support children at school who were born prematurely. If you would like further information, please get in touch, or follow the link below to read more about the charity and our Prem Aware Award:



<u>Prem Aware Award — The Smallest Things</u>

Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards

Congratulations to Olivia (Yr 6) who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for showing real authors flare when writing for pleasure.



A huge well done to Jessica (Yr 6) who was chosen as Reader of the Week this week for amazing positivity towards all reading.

Both children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner's stationery shop to choose their prizes.



FONR Updates

Hello, we hope the new school year has started well and it's lovely to see some new faces. We thought it might be a good time to introduce ourselves!

FONR - Friends Of North Rigton - is the school PTA group. We raise money for school, whilst also trying to arrange fun events for the children and opportunities to bring parents and school together.

Due to a few changes with FONR members, we really need some more members/support and are reaching out for anyone who is interested. Whatever you can offer is most welcome, from supporting events and planning, to taking a lead!

Please get in touch with anyone from FONR (catch us in the playground or via you class rep if this is easier) and we would love to give you some more information. We are a friendly bunch and like to keep things as simple and manageable as possible!

Thank you, team FONR



Celebration Worship Weekly Music

During our Celebration Worship today, our children enjoyed listening to ...

Sheku Kanneh-Mason - Myfanwy (Arr. for Solo Cello) (youtube.com)



FIRST SESSION: WEDNESDAY 18TH SEPTEMBER 2024



DO YOU LOVE TO SING?

COME AND JOIN OUR MUSIC CLUB

WEDNESDAY LUNCHTIMES
12.30 - 1.00
IN THE MUSIC ROOM
FOR APPLES & PEARS PUPILS

£ 3.50 PER SESSION

CONTACT HELEN MILLS AT

HELENMILLSMUSIC@OUTLOOK.COM TO BOOK

YOUR CHILDS FIRST FREE SESSION

